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BCLP Partner Pedro J. Martinez-Fraga has been nominated by the American Society of International

Law (ASIL) to serve on ASIL’s Executive Council, commencing April 11. Pedro is expected to serve a

one-year term arising from a vacancy and, should he so elect, a full three-year term thereafter. 

ASIL is one of the largest and most prestigious international law societies in the United States and

globally. It is a nonprofit, non-partisan, educational membership organization founded in 1906. It

was chartered by the Congress of the United States in 1950. ASIL holds Special Consultative Status

to the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations. The organization also is a constituent

society of the American Council of Learned Societies.

Pedro is the co-leader of Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner’s International Arbitration Practice. He serves

on the Advisory Council to the Restatement (Third) of International Commercial Arbitration of the

American Law Institute. He was selected to teach the 2023 Special Course on private international

law at The Hague Academy of International Law. Pedro is a leading practitioner in the field of

international arbitration. He is a Presidential Appointee to the World Bank’s International Centre for

Settlement of Investment Disputes.

Update April 12, 2022: The ASIL convened for the first in-person meeting since 2019 in Washington,

D.C. Newly-elected Executive Council member, Pedro J. Martinez-Fraga, joined experts from around

the world to consider global challenges and honor leaders in International Law.
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https://www.asil.org/about/governance
https://www.asil.org/sites/default/files/pdfs/ASIL_Annual_Meeting_Release_April_12_2022.pdf
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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